
Stockton First Responder’s
March 7, 2016

Squad Leader, Mark Larsen, called to order the Stockton First Responder meeting at 
7:05 PM at Stockton City Hall.  There were four members present.

There were no minutes for approval.

There was no financial report for approval.

No additions to the agenda.

OLD BUSINESS:
AED Grant:  Shakopee Mdewakanton Sioux would like the squad to wait until 

the second AED has arrived before taking a squad picture to send to them.  They would 
also like to know if the donated AED’s were used to save a life, as the information helps 
the donation program.  The squad will be getting two a month until all 11 have arrived.  
The one that has arrived will be given to Mark Riemann, since he and Lisa Ewert can 
share it.

Recertification:  Lisa Ewert is due for recertification, and she will be taking it 
online for $75.  The squad wanted to check the bylaws to see about reimbursing her 
$50 for the class.

New Recruits:  Daniel Delany has phoned about being a first responder; Beth 
will send him the background check and application.

Pancake Breakfast:  Lisa will set up on Friday, with Mark Larsen cooking the 
sausage.  Mark Riemann and Beth will serve on Saturday, March 19th.  Griddles are 
being donated by Arise Christian Church for pancake use.  The squad would like fresh 
fruit and milk from Hy-Vee the day before.  Maybe pint orange juice and apple juice 
instead of gallon jugs.  

Beth Winchester made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting, with a 
second from Chad Larson.  Motion unanimously approved, meeting adjourned at 7:35 
PM.  


